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Dear Mr. Barrett, 

We are writing to support the application for a fence variance at 470 Huron 
Parkway, submitted by our neighbors, Stephanie and Kevin Chen. We have reviewed the 
proposed plan and are supportive of the requested variance. 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Deb Weinstein and Tony Rosenzweig 
490 Huron Parkway 
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